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Mission Possible - Thank you for your support  

 

The seven members of the Mission Possible team would like to say a big thank you for all your support 

this year. Over £18,000 was raised plus lots of resources collected. The children in the 

Nairobi schools we worked with and supported were so grateful. 

We visited some of the homes of the children and donated money 

to help provide some of the basic necessities such as; a bed and 

children’s shoes.   
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Prayer Garden 

Our children were in involved in planning and   

designing our new prayer garden. It has sensory 

areas and areas of contemplation. The children  

are making the most of the garden and enjoying 

the quiet space whilst they learn, read and have 

some peaceful time. Thank you to ‘Slateage’ Fence 

‘for providing our class virtue plaques and 

thankyou to Robert ‘The Environmental Group’ at 

Nelson. for all the amazing work you and your 

team have done. The garden will have its official 

opening soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Homebase and Asda for their      

donations. And also to ‘Peggy Humphrey’s’ legacy. 

Class 5’s Maths Workshop 

Thank you once again to Mrs Henderson and 

class 5 for holding Maths workshops for the 

whole school to participate in. All the children          

thoroughly enjoyed the activities. 

 

 

 

 

Pendle Festival 

Pendle festival was again a great success. 

Thank you to Mrs Hopkins for an amazing last  

Pendle festival performance in French! 



Dates for your diary 
 

Swimming Gala: - (years 3-6): - 
2nd July  9.30am at West Craven pool 
 
School Trip– 5th July 
Key stage 1 to The Rainbow factory 
Key stage 2 to Dunham Massey 

 
Leaving Assembly for Mrs 

Hopkins and Mrs Gascoigne : - 6th 
July at 2.30pm 

 

Dress rehearsal– Monday 9th July at 
2pm. All welcome. 
 
Key Stage 2 play: -10th July at 
6.30pm  
 
Reports come home: – 6th July  
(except year 6)      
 
Stay and Celebrate in Class 1 : -
10th July at 9-9.30am                         
 

 
School Disco: – 12th July at 6–8pm. 
 
Year 6 Leavers Mass: – 13th July at 
2.pm in school– please join us 
 

Leavers Assembly: - 18th July 
9.30am at St Joseph’s  School– All 
welcome 
 
School Closes: - 18th July at 
1.30pm-Have a safe and wonderful 
Summer 
 

Enjoy the sun 

Remember sun cream and sun hats in the warm weather. If you have any queries regarding this 

newsletter please see Mrs De Carteret 

(Deputy Headteacher) 

Sponsored   

Thank you to everyone who joined in with our sponsored 

event. The children had an absolute ‘ball!’ All the children in 

school took part and thoroughly enjoyed the challenge of 

attempting to gain a high score on the inflatable dart board. 

The event raised an amazing total of £850! Proceeds raised 

will buy new resources for school including;  a new laptop to 

sync all the new IPads and some 

outdoor equipment for the Forest 

Schools project. 

 

Class 2 Help the Dolphin’s Day 

Inspired by some non-fiction reading and writing, Class 2 

worked towards their ‘Dolphin Diploma’ awarded by the 

whale and dolphin conservation. Having become dolphin 

experts, they completed a quiz together and then had a ‘wear 

blue’ day and a cake sale to raise money and awareness about 

dolphins. They raised 

the grand total of £110 

to adopt a dolphin! 

Super effort! 

Sports Day 

Sports day was a great success once again. Well done to all 

the children for their team spirit.  Everyone was a winner but 

the teams with most points were Green and Yellow teams 

joint. 

 

First Aid Training 

Year 6  learnt some life saving skills 

with First aid training in school. Well 

done to all who took part. 

 


